. ’; Australian Government

Department of Industry and Science

Senator Sean Edwards

Chair

Senate Economics Legislation Committee
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Senator Edwards

On reviewing the Proof Hansard of the testimony that the department provided to the Senate
Estimates hearing of 4 June 2015, I have determined that some information provided to the
Committee would benefit from clarification.

During discussions with Senator Carr regarding the number of submissions received by the
Department in relation to the review of the Disability (Access to Premises—Buildings) Standards

2010, the following exchange occurred with Dr Anne Byrne (page 62 of Hansard):

Senator KIM CARR: Can you give me an update on the status of that review?

Dr Byrne: This is a legislated review... At this stage we have already received approximately 300
submissions.

It has come to light that the number of submissions received should be amended to 200.

Should there be any concerns in relation to the evidence that was provided by the Department to
the Committee please do not hesitate to let me know so that I may follow up the issues.

I apologise for any inconvenience caused by this error and ask that you alert other members of
the Committee to this correction.

Yours sincerely,

Vanessa Graham
Chief Operating Officer
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